From:

Tim Hubert [

Sent: To: 07 February 2007 10:29

Scrutiny

Subject:

Another supermarket

This e-mail has been received directly from the Internet: you should exercise a degree of caution since there can be no guarantee that the source or content of the message is authentic.

١]

If you receive inappropriate e-mail from an external source it is your responsibility to notify Computer Services Helpdesk (telephone 440440).

Dear Scrutiny Panel

WHY does the island need more Supermarket retail space, we are 90,000 people served very well by locally owned companies. If a UK based Supermarket were to come into the island it would without doubt destroy certain local businesses, with a loss of jobs and a loss of tax revenue. Jersey does not want to be a clone town.

Keep Jersey as an island run by people and businesses who have the residents in the forefront of their minds, unlike many Politicians who insist on knocking everything that is Jersey and seem to think, that if it is a UK business it must be better. If Civil Servants and States Members have time and money to spend on all these reports, then I would like to see them starting at home by helping and supporting local businesses, instead of constantly wasting tax payers money.

Wake up and look around you, this is a fantastic place to live, don't continue to spoil it.

The proposed meetings are to be held in half term when there will be a large number of people out of the island on holiday, surely a better date for a public meeting would be outside of any holiday period, it would then allow most people to attend.

Yours sincerely

TAT

Tim Hubert

Ţ.